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Liason Statement 
 
SA3-LI would like to thank SA4 for the information provided by the WG chairman regarding the AMR 
Wideband technical specifications.  While SA3-LI is still assessing the potential additions needed for 
lawful interception, we have determined that the impact of any changes should not cause problems to 
the SA4 specifications. Any impact on lawful interception should be handled within the LI -
specifications. 
  
 
Next SA3-LI Meeting: Apr 9-11, 2002 in the US. 
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